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BDCU LIMITED DIRECTOR NOMINATIONS 

 

The 61st Annual General Meeting of BDCU Limited (BDCU) will be held on 

 

Thursday 28th November 2024 at 6:30pm at the Briars Conservatory Bowral.  

 

Nominations are called for the Election of Directors. 

 

You can request a nomination form in two ways: 

 

By email to the Company Secretary at info@bdcu.com.au; or 

By calling Member Support on 02 4860 4600. 

 

Nominations close at 5pm, September 24, 2024. 

 

Nomination forms should be received by the Company Secretary by 5pm September 24, 2024. 

 

Please return by post to: Company Secretary, PO Box 2215, Bowral NSW 2576 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


